
September 16 * 7:30 a.m.—10:00 a.m.  
If trucks are full, doors will close before 10:00a.m. (whichever occurs first) 

This 2017 e-Cycling Event is sponsored by these        

environmentally conscious companies  

E-Waste Facts 

 Over 100 million computers, monitors and TV’s 

become obsolete each year in the US. 

 About 300 million other consumer electronics 

such as cell phones and DVD players become obso-

lete each year in the US. 

 E-Waste accounts for 40% of the lead and 75% of 

the heavy metals found in landfills. 

 Consumers have, on average, 2-3 obsolete comput-

ers in their garages, closets or storage spaces. 

 

Acceptable Items 

 Computer Systems (monitors, hard drives, keyboards, 

mouse) 

 Modems / Hubs / Routers 

 Televisions (projection, LCD/LED, etc.) 

 Printers / Fax Machines  

 Cell Phones / Telephones 

 Stereos / VCR’s 

 Video Game Systems 

 No Appliances will be accepted 

Carroll County Residents are encouraged to stop by Pella Corporation’s Southwest Loading Area (see 

map) with your electronic items on Saturday, September 16, from 7:30am—10:00am as items will 

be recycled in an environmentally safe manner by Midwest Electronic Recovery.  There is no charge 

for this service,   however we are accepting donations this year to benefit Kellan’s Kingdom.  Busi-

nesses are not allowed to participate in this event.  This is our 4th year doing this event and have  

collected over 114,000 lbs. of e-waste. Thank you for making this event so successful. 

Questions, call the Recycling Center at 712-792-5001 



e-Cycle Event 

Saturday, September 16, 2017 

7:30 am—10:00 am 


